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Gilbert Schools

Every Student. Every Day:.

September 25, 2020

Gilbert Families,

Here are a few updates we want to share with everyone. The COVID page of the District website has been revised. You can
get there two ways. Use the blue COVID-19 link at the top of the website or use the Parents & Students tab under the red
banner on the front page of the site.

Once there, you will see our COVID "Go-To Information.” The Dashboard is located on this page. It is updated Monday-
Friday.

On the left-hand side of the COVID page, you will notice all our COVID tabs.

All COVID related information will be housed on this page. If there is anything you are not finding please let us know, and we
will point you in the right direction.

Food & Nutrition

Just a reminder, all meals through December 22, 2020, are free, through the USDA food program. More information is located
on the COVID page of the website, under Food Service and Meal Support.

This includes both breakfast and lunch. Both are available for ALL students, whether remote or onsite.

Students must take milk to qualify for the free meal option. Ala carte items do not count.

Lunches are also available on remote Wednesdays. Contact Deb Purcell, our Food Service Director, with any questions or
pick up information, 232-2728 ext, 5102.

Remote Wednesdays

At the September school board meeting, it was decided to continue the Remote Wednesdays for all students through January
13. A revised District calendar is available on the district website.

Remote Learners

If your child is a remote learner, if you haven’t already, please fill out the Remote Learning Return Date Form. This
information helps buildings as we transition some of our remote learners onsite on October 5.

Remember we are here to answer any questions you may have. Thank you for your continued support and partnership. We
are Stronger Together.
#TigersTogether
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http://www.gilbertcsd.org/parents-students/covid-information/
http://www.gilbertcsd.org/parents-students/covid-information/covid-testing-updates/
http://www.gilbertcsd.org/parents-students/2016-17-district-calendar/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScgpfaWuHvFeycnZUiMCFuMYdDcw-atHyQ-1klo91GWbjxeKA/viewform?usp=sf_link
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